
_ Commonwealth Edison
One First National Plaza, Chicago, tilinois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

July 30, 1979

Mr. J. G. Keppler, Director
Directorate of Inspection and
Enforcement - Region III

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Supplemental Response to IE Inspection
Report Nos. 50-373/78-28 and 50-374/78-20
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

Reference (a) : G. Fiorelli letter to B. Lee, Jr.
dated February 2, 1979

'
Dear Mr. Keppler:

In order to resolve the open issue relative to weld
repair records which was addressed in Reference (a), General
Electric Company issued Nonconformance Report (NCR) LSFW1-2
for the feedwater safe-end weld in question. The resolution
of that NCR documents the repair made to the root of that
feedwater safe end (150 azimuth). This documentation is
available at LaSalle County Station for review by Region III.

Please direct any additional questions you may have
in this regard to this office.

Very truly yours,

&h
/ce/ Cordell Reed

Assistant Vice-President
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